
Livonia Public Schools        
Director of Operations  

 
Date: January 17, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Transportation Parameters 
 

I would like the opportunity to discuss information regarding LPS bus 
transportation eligibility at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Tuesday, 
January 22, 2019. I have engaged the District’s Transportation Department to 
research the net effect of changing the student ridership eligibility policy. I would 
like to discuss the results of this research with you and the Board. Please add 
this to the agenda of the January 22, 2019 meeting. 
 
Thank you 

 
 

PF 
  

c: Board of Education 
 
  


